
                                     
 

Daare Arqam Maktab Madrasa 

South Dublin Maktab, Newlands Road, Lucan Dublin 
 
 

 
BANK HOLIDAY 
OCTOBER 2018 

 
 
 
Assalaamu Alaikum ww Respected parents. 
We hope and pray you are all well and in a strong state of Eamaan. 
  
 HOLIDAYS 
 
Inshaa'Allaah, Madrasah will be closed  on  
 
Monday 29 October  2018  (Bank Holiday )  and 
 
Friday 2 November 2018 
 
 
 
OPENING DAYS 
 
Madrasa will be running other days of the week; Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday at the usual 
timings. 
 
 

 
Shukran and jazak’Allahu khair.                    Date: 25 October 2018 
 

 
 

Dr Mohammed Zafruddin 
 

Chairman 
Daar-e-Arqam 
Lucan, Dublin 
086-6002949 

Sheikh Ihab Hassan 
 

Imam & Mudarris 
085 1454431 

 

Dr Abdul Mughees 
 

Chairman 
South Dublin Maktab 

Lucan, Dublin 
086-8180414 

                                     
     


